



St Aidan's Housemistress

Email: st.adians@ellesmere.com

Vicke EnlargDlect

31st August 2023

Dear Parent,

May I take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new Housemistress of St. Aidan's House. I have been fortunate enough to have already met with most of the girls, and very much look forward to seeing them all return at the start of the new school year.

I hope to have the opportunity to also meet with you soon. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me before the start of term, should you need to.

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com